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Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
28th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Switzerland - 09 November 2017

Mr. President,
Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of Switzerland and expresses appreciation for the comprehensive national report and presentation this morning. We recognize the progressive steps taken by Federal Government of Switzerland in the follow up to its commitments undertaken at the second UPR.
We note the progressive action by Switzerland to withdraw four of its initial reservations regarding the Convention on the Rights of the Child (CRC). We recommend early action to withdraw the remaining three reservations as well.
We commend the process initiated by Switzerland to convert the Swiss Centre of Expertise in Human Rights into a national human rights institution in conformity with the Paris Principles. 
Welcoming the positive interventions by Swiss Government, on balanced representation in economic sphere, in particular, the concrete measures in setting quotas for the representation of men and women in leadership positions in publicly traded companies we recommend stepping up efforts to address gender wage gaps.
We wish Switzerland success in its UPR engagement, Thank you.
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